Public Relations Report for November 21, 2010
The Public Relations committee met on Saturday, November 6, 2010.  
Organization
The Public Relations committee has established a regular meeting time so that all business can be conducted in a timely fashion and without interruption.  It was determined that our meetings will occur on the second Sunday of each month, beginning at 6:30 p.m.  Our next meeting is scheduled for Sunday, December 12, 2010 at 6:30 p.m.
Media List
A large portion of our time was spent cleaning up the existing master media list that exists for the chorus.  The media list is now up-to-date with the most current addresses, e-mails and contact person information.  Those businesses and organizations that had return mailings from the advertising campaign drive have now been updated or deleted, depending on the status known to us.  

Press Releases for Christmas Cabaret
The press release for the Cabaret has been completed and sent to Lucy.  She is in the process of creating a master listserv so that all press releases starting with the Cabaret will be sent via e-mail to our contacts.  The “reply to” field has been changed to info@harrisburgmenschorus.org so that all inquiries will be centralized and responded to from our chorus address rather than a personal e-mail account.  This will give a more “professional feel” to the responses we provide.  For those contacts with no known e-mail account, a paper copy of the press release will be mailed directly to them.
Publicity for Christmas Cabaret
The following items have been secured for publicizing the Christmas Cabaret:
· Go Shop – Special Christmas Edition – Patriot-News – published on Sunday, November 21 (No cost to HMC)

· Go! Section – Patriot-News – full color ad– published on Thursday, December 2 (No cost to HMC)

· Central Voice – November/December edition – full article on concert and January concert dates (No cost)

· “Camelot” program ad – Theatre Harrisburg Production (No cost – exchange ad negotiated by Terry)

· WGAL Online Events Calendar (posted 11/7/10)

· WHTM Online Events Calendar (posted 11/7/10)

· WHP-21 Online Events Calendar (posted 11/7/10)

· WIFT – RSVPA Online Events Calendar (posted 11/7/10)

· Printing of our season brochure to be included in the UCH’s church bulletin on Sunday, November 21 during our “Pay the Rent” performance.

· Postcards have been completed with mailing labels.  These will be mailed out on Saturday, November 27 so that they will be received one week prior to the concert as a reminder to purchase tickets.  The postcard was also made available to chorus members on Musetta, so as to print out (four to a page) and give out as flyers at events, bars, etc.
· Posters were completed on Friday, November 12 and provided to all chorus members at Monday, 11/15’s rehearsal.  We have 47 current locations for the posters and 50 were printed.  This item has also been posted to our website via Chuck.

Future Endeavors:
The following items are endeavors the PR committee hopes to pursue and engage upon in the upcoming months for future concert publicity:

· Exchange ads with several businesses in the Harrisburg area (thanks to the hard work and dedication of Terry)

· Art Association of Harrisburg (2/5/2011) – a one-time ad in their “Bal Masque” fundraising event in March.  This will be a full-page ad for us!
· Central Pennsylvania Womyn’s Chorus – Lucy to pursue and get back to us

· Open Stage – pending – contact has committed to an exchange ad arrangement but we are awaiting the information as to the size of the ad and whether this will be a one-time deal or for each of their performances

· Theatre Harrisburg – arrangements have been made for advertising space in each of the theatre’s show programs.  This means exposure in three programs – Crazy for You, Same Time Next Year, and Gypsy.
· Securing advertising space with the Sentinel “Alive!” section (similar to the Patriot-News “Go!” section)
· Pursuing advertising space via the My Community Events website at www.MyCommunityEvents.com 

· Creating an program whereby we promote other LGBT and arts events in the greater Harrisburg area via e-mail alerts in hopes of fostering a collaborative effort between HMC and other artistic groups in the South Central PA area.

· Creating a “donor card” that would be at each table (such as at Maennerchor) that would seek for individuals willing to sponsor the chorus (similar to what was done at the FAB event in October).  Coordination through Finance and Fundraising committees may be necessary.

Respectfully submitted by Kevin Wagner, HMC PR Committee Chair, November 16, 2010
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